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King’s Coronation Party - Hip Hip Hurray! Long Live King Charles III. We had a brilliant
party to celebrate the King’s coronation. We set up outside hoping the weather would
stay nice but weren’t put off when we had to get out of the rain. There were games,
sweet treats and plenty of laughs. Thanks to our superstar DJ’s Jayden and Lucy for
providing the music.

Independent Living - This Term pupils worked hard on their transport training. They
took the local bus and even a train ride as part of their ASDAN units.
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PE - Students have enjoyed both cycling and horse riding this term. Those students
that went horse riding at Holly Bank Farm rode the same horse every week and
improved on their skills doing walking and trotting. The students who went cycling
this term went to Tameside Cycling Track in Ashton. Pupils improved their cycling
skills, rode different types of bikes and had lots of fun.

Litterpick - Here at Bright Futures we really enjoy contributing positively to our
community. This half term we did a litter pick around school and the local area.
Everyone joined in despite the rain! and everywhere looked much tidier for it.
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Work Experience - Jayden met Deputy Centre Manager Heather Robinson, who
provided us with a warm welcome to the RSPCA Animal Centre in Rochdale. Heather
explained the various roles undertaken by staff within the Centre and how they
support the important ongoing efforts of the Inspectors within the area. The role of
the Centre is to take in animals from RSPCA inspectors to rehabilitate them and get
them back to full health ready for finding new homes. Heather commented -Thanks
for coming. Jayden enjoyed it, he seems like a lovely lad! Had some really relevant
questions, thanks so much.

Autism awareness day - The students were decorating puzzle pieces for autism
awareness so we can decorate part of the kitchen with them. The puzzle piece
signifies the complexity of the autism spectrum while the ribbon represents the
diversity of the individuals with autism and their family. Students also decorated
cupcakes with rainbow colours. The range of colours inside the rainbow represents to
scope the abilities and diagnoses on the autism spectrum.

Dates for the Diary
School reopens on Monday 5th June and closes on Friday 21st July

School Summer BBQ Everyone Invited - Tuesday 18th July
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